
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Membership Information 

 
 
 

Hello and thank you for your interest in the State Advisory Committee on Juvenile Justice & 
Delinquency Prevention (SACJJDP)!  
 

California's SACJJDP is made up of Governor-appointed subject matter experts who are 
committed to enhancing the quality of life for all youth in California. There are currently 19 
SACJJDP members. These members represent many different geographical areas of 
California and bring expertise from a wide variety of disciplines and life experiences.  
 

The SACJJDP’s mission is to serve the Governor, the Legislature and the people of California 
by promoting effective juvenile justice policies and programming in compliance with goals set 
forth in the federal Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention Act (JJDPA). To accomplish 
this, committee members come together for five to six half-day meetings each year. These 
meetings are often held in Sacramento though sometimes occur elsewhere in the State. 
During these meetings, committee members discuss options and develop recommendations 
related to the expenditure of federal funds received under Title II of the JJDPA. In this way, the 
SACJJDP plays an important role in shaping policy and setting direction for federally-funded 
juvenile justice programming throughout California.  
 

If this sounds like something of interest to you, we encourage you to take a look at the 
SACJJDP’s home page on the Board of State & Community Corrections’ (BSCC) website at 
http://www.bscc.ca.gov/s_sacjjdp.php. If you would like to take the next step and apply for 
SACJJDP membership, please visit Governor Jerry Brown’s website at 
https://www.gov.ca.gov/m_appointments.php and complete an online application. If you would 
like to talk to someone about the SACJJDP or possible membership, please feel free to 
contact Kimberly Bushard, Field Representative for the BSCC, at (916) 324-0999 or 
kimberly.bushard@bscc.ca.gov.  
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